Fr. Paul

Sam Osborne

O.L.A. Parish Council

Subject: Pastoral Assistant's Report – January 9, 2023

Happy New Year! I am currently putting 2022 plans together for me to focus on some areas to benefit our church. Of course, an integral part of my process is listening to, and speaking with, our parishioners, as well as conferring with Father Paul. I look forward to sharing more with you after I meet with Father Paul, and in reports in the months ahead.

## **Operation Archangel/Safety Committee**

The committee had a productive meeting with Law Enforcement. The committee will meet again soon.

## **Ecumenical/Interfaith Outreach**

The Greater Middletown Interfaith Council's Warming Station for the Homeless has been operating nightly. Parishioners can sign up for overnight supervision of our guests and/ or to volunteer to bring meals. If you or someone you know would like to learn more I would be happy to speak with you.

God Bless you all

Gary